

2-12-22 Start of Season Meeting Part 2

Meeting 2: Planning

Board Members in attendance. Ethan, Lauren, Ben, Kal, Staci, Katie, David

Meeting called to order: 12:45

- Money - almost done getting business venmo set up. Got 2021 taxes filed.
- 20 Years
 - Merch - ask who is interested - Lauren will do that - see if we can get on the books for Blue Collar or whoever - David will look into that part
 - Should we make a hashtag?
 - Reach out to LJWorld/LK times
 - Historical team names for divisions
 - Do we do an anniversary event/party? Bleed in with grass classic? Shorten field day and add afterparty? Add spectators to skills competition/combine?
 - Someone in charge "CEO" of anniversary
 - Can we get pictures from every championship team? Maybe make a calendar? Ben will take the lead
- Podcast idea from Tyler Lau (Ghosts) – wants to do documentary podcast series – Katie will work on it
- Charity
 - Hobbs - Ethan will follow up with Jacki
 - Garage/Rummage sale - we want to do it again, Staci and Ben offered to host, Katie offered additional storage space
 - April 16
 - Booze Raffle - get it up ASAP, ends at noon on Monday
 - Pre-Season Tourney - Staci wants to organize
 - May 1
 - Plant Sale? Jana has info, could combine with garage sale
 - Other?
- New Members Selection Process
 - Any predisqualifications (not living in Lawrence, multiple board members same team)? No
 - If you have any questions for applicants, reach out
- Shed - not everyone has a key. Katie will make copies.
- COVID - don't come if you're sick
- Divisions/Scheduling - ethan is still working on the scheduling program. Board buy-in based on the powerpoint
- SLACK- could expand slack to the wider charity community and keep private board channels
- Survey - Ethan will keep working on it. Lauren has ideas.

Meeting ended: 15 seconds left in KU game